
The Linked Parishes of 

St. Charles– St. Ann and St. Patrick and St. Brigid 

 
 
St. Charles-St. Ann 
Monday- Thursday 9am to 3:00 pm  
315-468-1803 
4461 Onondaga Blvd. Syracuse, NY 13219     

 
Email stcharles.stanns@gmail.com 
 
 
St. Patrick and St. Brigid  
Monday-Thursday 9am to 2:00pm  
315-475-2185 

 
Email stpatssyr@syrdio.org 
 
 

Faith Formation 
315-468-1803 or 315-475-2185 
315-468-1803 for K-8 
sguglielmi@syrdio.org for grades 9-10  
mosullivan@syrdio.org for grades K-8 

Reverend Kevin Maloney, Pastor  
Deacon Anthony Paratore  
Deacon Robert Connelly 
 

 

 
 

Monday, No Monday morning Mass throughout 
the summer. 
Tuesday, 8am at St. Charles 
Wednesday, 8am at St. Patrick and St. Brigid  
Thursday, 8am at St. Charles 
 

 

 

http://www.stcharles-stanns.com/
mailto:stcharles.stanns@gmail.com
http://www.stpatricksandstbrigids.org/
mailto:stpatssyr@syrdio.org
mailto:sguglielmi@syrdio.org
mailto:mosullivan@syrdio.org


 
 
 
 
 
 
MONDAY, July 31; 

 
 
TUESDAY; August 1; MASS AT ST. CHARLES 
Reading: E x 3 3 : 7 - 1 1 ; 3 4 - 5 b - 9 , 2 8 / M t 1 3 : 3 6 - 4 3  

SC 8am    Mary Morley by Mary and Peter DeCarlo 
       

 
WED., August 2; MASS AT ST. PATRICK’S  

 Reading:  Ex34:29-35/Mt13:44-46 
     John Bennett by Dave and Kay Magnarelli 

      Martin Sheridan by Michael F. Quinn 
    

  
 

Reading:  Ex40:16-21,34-38/Mt13:47-53 
    Parishioners  

 
 
SATURDAY, August 5; 
Reading:  Lv25:1,8-17/Mt14:1-12 

        

 

SUNDAY, August 6; 
Reading: Dn7:9-10,13-14/2Pt1:16-19/Mt17:1-9 

   Leo Kelly by wife, Kathy 
                 Louis Lasher by Tom and Mary 

 Sharon Rotella 

 
 Dorothy and Ottavio Nami by Lucy Nami   

                  John David Mura by 
 
      
   

Donna Adams, Father Charles Aho, Mary Aigeltinger, Sarah 
Albright, Phil Allen, Teresa Barndollar, Edward Bargelski, Tom 
Baumann, Phyllis Behan, Ralph Bellinger, Jerry Berkery, Jo-
seph Bertalli, Jane Benson, Msgr. Larry Bordonaro, Briana, 
Cristen Brophy, Jennifer C., Deb Carey, Guisseppe C., Patrick 
Cassidy, Sophia Grace Castrilli, Joseph Castrilli, Larry Chalk, 
Tomas Checkosky, Anna Ciccarelli, Christopher Clemons, In-
fant Sloane Clucas, Denise Corcoran, Loretta Corcoran, Mary 
Courcy, Abby Cronin, John Danaher, Sally Daughton, Pat 
DeNeve, Jim DiPaola, Moe Donohue, Michael Dowe, John 
Drury, George Dubosh, Ken Eckert, Stever Effler, Kay Ellis, 
Sally Ennis, Karl Esmark, Dan Fahey, Carol Ficarra, Shawn Gar-
land, Gabby, Anne Gerega, George Ginnopolus, Michael 
Goodyear, Carol Grayson, Arlene Graziano, Bill Gunter, Chris 
H., Doug Hague, Jack Halpin, Dylan Patrick Healy, David Hill, 
Timmy Hogan, Kara Horvatch, Cathy Hubert, Jim Hunt, Holli 
Johnson, Chris Jones, Judy, Connor Karlovitz, Joe Kane, Tom-
my Kearney, Angelo Kelly, Dorothy Kenyon, Christine Kleberg, 
Ted Kocienski, Kathy Kotz, John Krell, Christine LaPage, Donna 
Lavonier, Siobhan Leonard, Hal Lockwood, Jeffrey Mac-
Collumm, Mary Marcellus, Eli Marposon, Margaret Marposon, 
Virginia Martens, Sister Maureen Mastine, Ron Metzger, An-
tonette Milazzo, Rosemary Monticello, Beverly Morgan, John 
Morse, Mike and Leah Nosowski, Michele Dubois Payne, Bob 
Pray, Edward Purcell, Bill Rezak, Marcia Rhinehardt, Patsy 
Rogge, Lois Roy, Frank Sacco, Josephine Saccone, David Sauer, 
Sister Mary Ellen Shirtz, Dan Schmidt, Karen Schmidt, Kimberly 
Schoemann, Paul W. and Janet Seville, Pat Sheehan, Tom 
Skutt, Annette Sitnik, Laurie Smiley, James Spinoso, Jr., Cathe-
rine Spinoso, Anna Stefanco, Donna Stepien, Mike and Gerri 
Strojnowski, Mark Sunderman, Mary Lynn T., Paul Talbot, 
Norma Taylor, Brandon Thomas, Makenna Grace Turner, 
Mary Jo Weinheimer, Carmella White, John P. White, Rich 
Worden, Msgr. Robert Yeazel 

  
 

Would you like us to pray for your intentions? Prayer re-
quests can be emailed to Sister Eileen McGrath at 
emcgrath128@gmail.com. Your requests go directly to the 
Blessed and Broken Prayer Group who will pray for your 
intention. All prayer requests are held in confidence and are 
known only to the prayer intercessors. 

 
“Do not worry about anything, but in everything by prayer 
and supplication with thanksgiving let your requests be 
made known to God.” 

Philippians 4:6 

The Linked Parishes of St. Charles-St. Ann and St. Patrick and St. Brigid 

mailto:emcgrath128@gmail.com


   

           
 

A bequest is a wonderful way to express gratitude to God 

for a lifetime of blessings! The gift that you give establishes 

a lasting legacy of love for others by helping the Church to 

continue our Catholic heritage through its many ministries. 

 

and 100% goes to the parish. 

St. Patrick and St. Brigid’s Food Pantry 

Thank you for your generosity throughout the year.  Your gifts of time, food and financial sup-

port allows us to continue to offer nourishment to those in need.  Thank you for your continuous 

support! 

Mondays   6:00PM – 7:30PM 

Caring… it’s not the hard part of caregiving. The Good News Cen-
ter is hosting a FREE and open to the public monthly Caregiver 
Support Group, the third Monday of the month (except holi-
days) from 6-7:30 PM, facilitated by Susan Read, MS,RN. This 
group provides a source of emotional and social support and re-
sources for those caring for a loved ones. 

Our support group offers self-care strategies and tools to reduce 
stress and enhance coping. We welcome adults, spouses, family 
members or friends in the caregiver role to attend. For those who 
prefer to do so, the program is also being offered via Zoom.  

Please call The Good News Center Monday-Friday 8:30 AM-4:30 
PM to register for both in-person or virtual meetings or email us 
at info@thegoodnewscenter.org. 

On the weekend of August 12-13 there will be a 2nd 
collection for the National Religious Retirement Fund. 
As you know our diocese has been very fortunate to 
have been served by many religious men and wom-
en.  Unfortunately we currently have more retired reli-
gious than we have working religious. Please consider 
making a donation on the weekend of August 12-13 to 
help offset the expense incurred with our many re-
tired religious men and women.  

Eternal Rest grant unto them O Lord, and let perpetu-

al light shine upon them.  May their souls and all the 

souls of the faithful departed through the mercy of 

God rest in peace.  Amen 

 

 

 

 

Dr. James Mosey, DDS, Teresa Gelormini 

For the week of July 30-August 5th, sanctuary candles 

       have been lit in loving memory of  

   Germaine Corbett/ 1 year anniversary  

Family Perspective 

Bud Ozar 

 

The man in today’s gospel “sold all he had” for the 
treasure he found. Family relationships are 
“treasures” and demand our total personal invest-
ment. Invest yourself in the “treasure” of your family.  



 

 

 

Eucharistic Ministers 

Saturday , August 5 

 

 
 
 
 
4pm 

 

 

Deacon Tony 

Jackie Musto 

Rosemary DeGennaro 

 

  8am 
Deacon Tony 
Joanne Bataglia 
Mary Beth Elia 

     

Lectors     

Saturday, August 5 4pm Kathleen Coleman 

  8am Jim Kelly 

Altar Servers 
    

Saturday, August 5 4pm Sam Taylor 

Jack Taylor 

Cora Iwachiw 

     
    

              8am    Michael Conover 

    Matthew Conover 

   
 

WEEKEND MINISTRY SCHEDULE St. Patrick and St. Brigid 

Our collection from July 23; $3,237.00 

Thank you for your continued generosity! 

Monday, January 9, 2023 – 
Monday, December 11, 
2023 
Repeats every Monday 
6:00PM – 7:30PM 

The primary goal of PAL is to provide HOPE through education for 
people dealing with the pain of having an addicted loved one. 
Parents of Addicted Loved Ones (PAL) is a national organization 
founded in Arizona by a Licensed Independent Substance Abuse 
Counselor. Each PAL group is facilitated by a trained peer, some-
one walking the same path. Our meetings are FREE and open to 
anyone with an addicted loved one, participants must be 18 and 
over. The guiding principles of PAL are confidentiality, respect, 
acceptance and support. Some of the topics covered are: Delayed 
emotional growth, Enabling checklist, Family lessons about recov-
ery. For those who prefer to do so, the program is also being 
offered via Zoom. Meetings are every other Monday (with some 
exceptions). Please call Monday-Friday 8:30 AM-4:30 PM to reg-
ister for both in-person or virtual meetings. 

August First Friday 

Friday, August 4, 2023 

10:00AM – 3:00PM 

First Friday devotion will include prayers and confer-
ences based on Fr. Henri J.M. Nouwen’s “With Burn-
ing Hearts:  A Meditation on the Eucharistic Life.” 
There will be an opportunity for the Sacrament of 
Penance and Mass with optional Anointing. We end 
with a recitation of the rosary. A delicious luncheon 
will be served. 
 Offering:  $35 

 

Friday, August 4 – Sunday, August 6, 2023 

5:00PM – 11:00AM 

‘The Journey From Reformation to Transformation: The 12 
Steps and the Spiritual Exercises of St. Ignatius of Loyola’ 

Bill Wilson,  the co-founder of Alcoholics Anonymous met 
Fr. Eddie Dowling,  S.J. in New York City on a winter night of 
rain and sleet.  Fr. Dowling was struck by the resemblances 
he saw between Twelve Step Spirituality and the Spiritual 
Exercises of St. Ignatius of Loyola,  the co- founder of the 
Jesuits.  

During this weekend retreat,  we will explore 12 Step Spirit-
uality from the perspective of the Spiritual Exercises.  The 
four talks will explore themes  of the Exercises which ad-
dress the call to become freed from our addictions, and 
freed for a life of  loving service, walking with the Risen 
Christ. 

The retreat will also allow time for private prayer with sug-
gested meditations and contemplations,  one on one con-
versations with the Retreat Director, and Sunday Eucharist. 



    

 
 

****The Tuesday Prayer Group has resumed 
meeting Tuesdays Ann’s,

meet in the        
teacher’s lounge in the school. 

 

 
 

each month. 
 
The Blessed and Broken Prayer Group that meets 
in person on Thursday nights at St. Ann's will be 
taking August off. Be assured that the prayers do 
not stop. Please continue to email your prayer re-
quests to Sr. Eileen McGrath 
at emcgrath128@gmail.com. We will resume in 
person prayer group in September. Have a blessed 
and relaxing rest of the summer!  

Nazareth Farms is a mission in West Virginia 

that helps struggling families by doing labor to 

repair windows, roofs, decks, etc.  Each year 

we have sent a group of teenagers who have 

made their confirmation to Nazareth Farms 

for a week in August to experience this awe-

some ministry.   

If you feel this experience would be a good fit 

for you, please contact Joanne Bataglia at  

315-422-6952 or either rectory.   

 

Just a friendly reminder! 

As of July 1st, Mass intention stipends will be   

   $15.00 

Please note! 

If you have requested a Mass intention,  and would 

like to bring forward the gifts at the offertory proces-

sion, please see one of the ushers before Mass.   

 

 

We have a new home!!! 

Faith Formation this school year will be at  

Bishop Ludden.  Registration will take place  

at the beginning of September.   

More details to follow, but wanted to get the good 

news out !! 

 

We will be in need of catechists.  If you would like to 

be a part of the team, please contact  

Michael Goodnough 315-475-2185 

Maureen O’Sullivan  315-468-1803 

 

It’s a great way to share your faith and time with the 

children of our parishes.   

 

The St. Charles-St. Ann Food Pantry is looking for a volunteer to 

deliver food to a client  one time a month to a local Senior Resi-

dence.   If interested, please call Marie Cullen at 315-488-6794. 

Thank you! 

mailto:emcgrath128@gmail.com


  
  
Eucharistic Ministers 

  

 

Saturday; August 5 5:15pm Mary Lou Paratore 

Al Fuller 

     

      

Sunday; August 6  Kathy DeSanctis 

Doreen Bronchetti 
     

   
  

Joan Brown 

  

Lector 

    

Saturday; August 5 5:15pm Nancy Gorman 

   Terri Condon 

 

 

  
 

Actual  Budget              
Collections YTD              .00                .00 

July 2 11,679.00      6,740.00   

July 9       6,029.00 
 

6,740.00   

July 16      4,193.00 6,740.00   

July 23 

July 30 

    5,992.00 6,740.00 

6,740.00 

 

 

  

Online for July 6,819.00        8,915.00   

Collections YTD  34,712.00 42,615.00   

Bills Paid this week:  

Payroll 

Diocese of Syracuse 

National Grid 

OCWA 

Wall Accounting 

  
 
 
 
                

    
   4,264.56 

   2,950.09 

      898.03 

      864.07 

      371.25      

 

Thank you for your continued generosity! 

         

 

Most needed items are:   snacks  for children.  In August, Bellevue School will be hosting a 
Welcome Back to School Fair.  We would like to have snacks, toothpaste, toothbrushes,     

deodorant and bar soap to add to the goody bags.   

The children will also be treated to dinner that evening.  Thank you!  

The Food Pantry will also be hosting a dinner for the men at the Catholic Men’s Shelter.  We would love to 
have some snacks for them as well.  

        

 

        

 



New York
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MAKE MORE POSSIBLE.
solvaybank.com

MEMBER FDIC

ALL FORMS OF  
INSURANCE
Nick Masterpole 
 Carl Masterpole 

 315-473-9622
1524 W Fayette Street, Syracuse, NY 13204

Fax 315-473-9623

Tindall Funeral Home Inc.
1921 W. Genesee St.

315-468-5521
Family Owned & Operated
www.TindallFH.com

2718 James Street
Syracuse, NY 13206

Phone: 315-463-0621
Fax: 315-463-7703

e-mail: karl@lutzmonuments.com
www.lutzmonuments.com

Commercial & Residential
Sales • Service • Installation

315-437-7194
www.cooneyair.com

2516 LODI STREET
SYRACUSE, NY 13208

5298 So. Terry Road, Suite #3, Syracuse, NY 13219
Gerald F. Danaher, DDS

General Dentistry
Phone: 315-468-3327 • Fax: 315-468-3144

Continued cheerfulness
is a sign of wisdom.

Slainte!

THE BLARNEY
STONE INN
314 Avery Avenue

Syracuse, NY 13204
(315) 487-9675

www.grafelectric.netwww.grafelectric.net

315-387-9988315-387-9988
Email: Email: cgraf@grafelectric.netcgraf@grafelectric.net

QUALITY ELECTRICAL SERVICEQUALITY ELECTRICAL SERVICE

COMPETITIVE PRICESCOMPETITIVE PRICES

PARISHIONERPARISHIONER

Quality Service Since 1987Quality Service Since 1987

LET’S GROW YOUR BUSINESS
Place Your Ad Here  

and Support Our Parish!

CONTACT ME  
MIke Hall

dshaller@4LPi.com  
(800) 477-4574 x6458
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Edward J. Ryan 
& Son

Funeral Home
 Chad M. Ryan,
Jillian A. Ryan

3180 Bellevue Avenue
Syracuse, NY

(315) 468–3443

Parishioner Owned  
& Operated

315-488-0921
1841 W FAYETTE STREET  

SYRACUSE, NY 13204

351 Main Street, Phoenix  
315-695-3376

9562 Main Street, Brewerton  
315-676-2333

5425 W. Genesee Street, Camillus  
315-468-0616

www.sweetwoodsmem.com

Since 1949

488-3164
104 Myron Road

www.samraoflorist.com
In Your Community for Over 60 Years

Phone   468-1512
2001 Milton Avenue Solvay, New York 13209

Air Conditioning • Brake-Electrical Cooling
NYS Safety Inspection • Goodyear Tires

Emission Service

GARCIA’S
AUTOMOTIVE

SERVICE

2208 W. Genesee Street
Syracuse

204 W. Seneca Street
Manlius

(315) 468-6281

5431 W. Genesee St.
Camillus, New York 13031

(315) 487-2412
www.BuranichFH.com

IF YOU LIVE ALONE You Need

4 Ambulance 4 Police 4 Family  
		       4 GPS & Fall Alert

$1995
/mo.

As Low As

md-medalert.com

MDMedAlert!™

At HOME and AWAY!

800.808.9294
CALL NOW!

LET’S GROW  
YOUR BUSINESS
Place Your Ad Here  

and Support Our Parish!

mhall@4LPi.com 
(800) 477-4574 x6311

CONTACT ME  
Mike Hall


